
A warm welcome to you (hopefully weather-wise too) 
from manager, Johan, and his team at The Wainwright.

Here's what has been happening at the pub, and in 
Keswick, since the last Wainwrites.

Back To The Future

It was in the Summer Wainwrites last year that we sadly 
said goodbye to our lovely assistant manager Petra as she
left for pastures new. It was even earlier, in 2015, that 
Aaron's Second Chef, Richie, left us. So it is with a great
deal of happiness, and no little Déjà Vu, that we can tell 
you that both Petra and Richie have rejoined the team. 

Petra will resume as assistant to Johan, when Myles 
leaves these shores to 'live the dream' later in the year. 
Richie has returned as Head Chef after Kieran left us 
last month. We would like to thank Kieran for all his 
sterling work for us, particularly since he stepped up to 
Head Chef, and for how he helped us out when we became
short staffed earlier in the year, with Sean and Chad 
moving on. We'd also like to thank Joe, who has now 
moved on from the bar. 

We wish all our leavers every success in their future 
careers.

Also, we welcome Sam and Albert to the bar, together 
with Shaun and Adam to the Kitchen team.

Keswick Beer Festival 2018 

Once again we're proud to sponsor the Keswick Beer 
Festival in 2018. This annual
two-day jamboree of real ales
is organised between the
Rugby club and Keswick Lions
(a local charity supporting
worthy projects around the
town). It's  all coordinated by 
Nigel H, who we're very
pleased is a regular here - he
knows a good Cumbrian ale
when he tastes one ;-) !

Our sponsored ale this year was the fabulous Barngates 
'Tag Lag' which we've had at the pub a number of times.

Kestrels Fly High in 2018

As we reported last year, Keswick RUFC finished their 
league unbeaten, and won promotion from the Cumbria  
League to the North Lancs
& Cumbria League. Since
Aaron, our Head Chef and
team captain, left, we have
been a bit remiss in
updating you on the team's
progress. 

To bring you up to date, the
Kestrels did themselves
proud during the season,
finishing a commendable
fifth, a great achievement
for their first tilt at the
new league. Well done to
Aaron, the team and the whole club. 

We are proud to sponsor our local team and look forward 
to continuing the relationship in seasons to come.

Score Your Pint! 

The National Beer Scoring System is a point scale for 
your pint – if you're a CAMRA (Campaign for Real Ale) 
member, you can help monitor the quality of the beer 
offered at pubs you visit in the UK. If you've enjoyed 
your pint why not give it a try!

Download the App from the
Appstore or Google Play, or
visit http://whatpub.com
where you can log in with your 
CAMRA membership number
and start scoring!

You'll be asked for the
location and name of the pub
(FYI we're 'The Wainwright,
Keswick' ) the date of your
visit, a score out of 5, and the
name of the beer/brewery. Scores range from '0' no 
cask ale available, to '5' perfect.  

For lots more information, see http://camra.org.uk/nbss

http://whatpub.com/
http://camra.org.uk/nbss

